
The Oradell Special Education Parent Advisory Council

(SEPAC) invites parents of students who receive special

education services through Oradell Public School District

to meet with OPS administrators at a “back to school”

meeting on Monday, Sept. 19, 2016, at 7 p.m. in the OPS

IMC / Library. The meeting will include:

•  A discussion about best practices and strategies for

successful communication with school staff led by the

OPS administrative team;

•  Time for Q&A, parent feedback, etc.

Oradell SEPAC Meeting

Monday, Sept. 19th,

2016 @ 7 p.m.

Oradell Public School

IMC / Library

Welcome back

to school at

OPS!

We hope to see you there!
Please e-mail oradellsepac@gmail.com with questions

or to learn more about the Oradell SEPAC.


